
Kansas State High School Activities Association Minutes  
Special Executive Board Meeting  

Monday, August 24, 2020 – 4:00 p.m. 
(Meeting conducted via digital platform) 

 
The Executive Board held a special meeting at the request of the Executive Director, on  
Monday, August 24, 2020 at 4:00 p.m. with the following members participating: President Alan 
Stein, Shannon Haydock, Jason Herman, Deena Horst, Mike Kastle, Monty Marlin, Roger 
Perkins, Greg Rosenhagen, Ken Stonebraker, and Bill Faflick, Executive Director. Assistant 
Executive Directors Cheryl Gleason, Francine Martin, Mark Lentz, Jeremy Holaday, Craig 
Manteuffel, Rod Garman and Office/Operations Manager Brent Unruh also participated. 
 
 

ALTERNATIVE FALL SCHEDULE 
 
The Executive Board received a recommendation from staff to provide an alternative fall 
schedule for those schools unable to compete in the traditional fall season.  This optional season 
would begin March 1 and would end in April.  There would be limited competitions and no 
postseason.  If a majority of schools in the band of classes 1-3A or 4-6A participated in the 
alternative fall season, the spring season would have a delayed start and end for that respective 
band.  The spring season would be a full season with the number of weeks and competitions 
protected, with championships as culminating events for each spring activity.   
 
The Executive Board unanimously supported calling a special meeting of the Board of Directors 
for later in the week. 
 
There being no other business to conduct, the meeting was adjourned at 4:55 p.m.  
 


